
                                                       

2019 Flu Vaccination Vouchers 

As in previous years, the council will again be offering employees to take up 
flu jab vouchers for those who are not offered vaccinations by their GP. 
Employees request the vouchers which are then redeemable at their local 
pharmacist or supermarket.  

How does it work? 

Contact Helen Mitchell or Janis Curry in the HR section on extensions 7006 
and 7008 or by emailing helen.mitchell@bolsover.gov.uk or janis.curry@ne-
derbyshire.gov.uk and request a voucher. 

1. Once you have received your voucher you can go online at 
www.fluvouchers.co.uk and find the nearest retailer for you to receive 
the vaccination. 

2. Pop into your nearest retailer/pharmacist and receive your flu 
vaccination 

3. Finally please drop off with your line manager or HR and Payroll 
your receipt to show that you have redeemed the voucher 

You will be able to receive your vaccinations with the following retailers: 
Morrisons, Tesco, Lloyds Pharmacy, Superdrug, the Co-operative, ASDA, 
H A McParland Ltd, Cohens Chemists, Rolands Pharmacy, Whitworth 
Pharmacies and Selected Private Pharmacies. 

 

If you wish to receive a voucher the closing date for requests is 6th   
September 2019. Please note you will need to undertake the vaccination in 
your own time and any mileage/travel costs are not claimable. 
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